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USD 430 board interviewing 3 candidates for supt. position
(KNZA)--The South Brown County USD 430 Board of Education will interview
the third and final candidate vying to be the district's next superintendent
Thursday evening.

The school district announced Wednesday afternoon the candidate is Rebecca
Kramer. Kramer is currently in her 1st year as Executive Director of Teaching
and Learning in Seaman USD 345. Kramer has more than 20 years of experience.

A candidate meet-and-greet will be held in the Horton High School Library
Thursday morning from 8 to 9 and Thursday afternoon from 12 to 1.

The other two candidates interviewed by the board this week were Melissa
Kennedy, who currently serves as Superintendent of Valley Heights USD 498, and
Jennifer Gatz, who currently serves as Assistant Superintendent in Prairie Hills
USD 113.

Current USD 430 Superintendent Jason Cline is resigning at the end of the
current school year. He will take over as the new superintendent of Lakeview
Community Schools, in Columbus, Nebraska on July 1
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